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Two left lane closure of northbound lanes at IH-35W and SH121  
 
Fort Worth, Texas  – The two left general purpose lanes of IH-35W at SH121 will be closed from 9 p.m 
Friday, August 27,  through the morning of Monday, August 30 for pavement repair. Motorists are 
recommended to utilize FREE NORTHBOUND IH35W TEXPRESS LANES to IH820. 
 
Closures are subject to weather conditions, and construction activities may be altered if necessary.  
 
Updated closure information is posted daily on Twitter (@TEXpressAlerts) and Facebook 
(facebook.com/TEXpressLanes). 
 
NTE Segment 3 currently consists of two primary segments: 

• Segment 3A: IH 35W from IH 30 up to and including the IH 820 / IH 35W interchange; and 
• Segment 3B: IH 35W from north of IH 820 to the US 81 / US 287. 

NTEMP3’s current maintenance responsibilities cover approximately 12 miles of IH35W between N 
Tarrant Play and IH30 and tolling infrastructure for a period of 52 years starting from 2013 when the FA 
went into effect. The portion of the asset under NTEMP3’s management traverses the City of Fort Worth. 
Segment 3B was opened to the public on July 20, 2017 and Segment 3A opened to the public on July 19, 
2018.   

Drivers are encouraged to “Know Before They Go,” and visit www.ntetexpress.com or (@TEXpressAlerts) 
and (facebook.com/TEXpressLanes) for upcoming closures. Closures are subject to weather conditions, 
and construction activities may be postponed if necessary.  
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